
 

March 26, 2015 

 
TO:P10/Suptt.Engineer/SDM 
DEMS,AmbedkarStadium  
New Delhi-110002 

SUBJECT: SHIFTING OF GARBAGE DUMP FROM D BLOCK SAKET 
 
Ref: Letter of July 1, Regarding TRANSFER OF APPLICATION ID /NO. 271 
received from Sh. WC Chhabra Under Sub-section (3) of Section 6 or RTI Act, 
2005 

Dear Sir, 

The undersigned filed an RTI on 28 June 2014, to know action taken by SDMC 
in the relocation of Garbage Dump in D Block Saket, New Delhi-110017, in 
view of  NGT banning the garbage Dumps near schools and hospitals.. 

Attached is the scanned copy of  letter dated July 1, 2014, addressed to you, 
from  office of  DHO (HQ) – II / SDMC, 18 Floor, Civic centre New Delhi-
110002,  signed by Dr. T.N . Singh, DHO-II /PIO/SDMC (Tel: 23226806). 

Please note we have not received any response from your office even after a 
lapse of 6 months. We request you to shift the garbage dump away from 
near Vidya Niketan School at the earliest. 

If we do not see any response or action within next 30 days, we will file an 
appeal with CIC. 

 
Thanking you, 

Sincerely,WC Chhabra 
President (Att: a/s) 

 


